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Centinario, Michael

To: Melquist, Jeremy

Subject: RE: 24th Ave at 79th Signal removal - driveway install on American Blvd

 

From: Melquist, Jeremy <jmelquist@BloomingtonMN.gov>  

Sent: Friday, May 31, 2024 10:41 AM 

To: Centinario, Michael <mcentinario@BloomingtonMN.gov> 

Subject: RE: 24th Ave at 79th Signal removal - driveway install on American Blvd 

 

Main Mall contact:  

Rich Hoge (I attached the email where he approved the site plan) 

 

Brief project summary: 

The City will be installing a driveway along American Boulevard for access to the Mall’s porkchop property.  This 

new driveway access will be provided because Hennepin County is closing the median along 24th Ave at 79th St 

with the tra)ic signal removal project.  The Mall indicated that they use this parking lot for security inspections if a 

vehicle is denied entrance to the Mall, so the City agreed to provide this new driveway access so that these 

vehicles can still access this parking lot from the Mall.   

 

Please let me know if you need anything else. 

 

Thanks, 

 

 

Jeremy Melquist, PE, PTOE 

PH: 952-563-4914   CELL: 952-217-2336 

 


